
From: Schneider, Kathleen 
Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2013 8:09 AM 
To: tony.gonzalez@tceq.texas.gov; Hans Weger; Charles Maguire; Tonya Baer; 

gary.smith@tceq.texas.gov 
Cc: White, Duncan; Henderson, Pamela; Sollenberger, Dennis; Katanic, Janine; 

Erickson, Randy; Tharakan, Binesh; Torres, RobertoJ; Vegel, Anton; Meyer, 
Karen 

Subject: FYI:  Receipt of Texas CEQ response to NRC's comment letter date August 13, 
2013 

 
Dear Mr. McGuire: 
 
The Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs has 
received your August 26, 2013, letter transmitting the Texas Commission on Environmental 
Quality’s response to the outstanding comment regarding your equivalent Part 40 provisions.  
We will consider the information you have provided in your letter and provide you with a formal 
response.   
 
The review has been assigned to Dennis Sollenberger and it is our goal to complete the review 
within 60 days.  If you have any further comments or questions, please contact me.  Thank you 
for your attention. 
 
 
 
Kathleen Schneider 
Sr. Project Manager 
State Regulation Review Coordinator 
USNRC 
Division of Materials Safety and State Agreements (MSSA) 
Agreements State Program Branch (ASPB) 
kathleen.schneider@nrc.gov 
301-415-2320 
 


